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[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Hello my name is Scott Helgeson and I live at 1 Toftey Court in Tofte Minnesota.  I'm writing to express my

opposition to the proposed Lutsen Ski Mountain expansion.  This is an unnecessary project which sole purpose

is to sell the ski area to Vale Ski Corporation.  There is no need to the expansion since the area is already under

used and any expansion will have negative impacts on traffic and the area wilderness.  Please consider the

voices of local residents such as myself and my wife in opposition to this needless project.

Sincerely,

Scott and Laura Helgeson

612-865-7342

 

Sent from my iPhone

 

 


